
Kaye Byrnes


From: Kaye Byrnes


Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 1:13 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: Shame.On.You


What a disgusting disappointment to realize that an agency as respected and important as NOAA would


stoop so low as to defend a blatantly false and dangerous misrepresentation


of the facts. Your dedicated employees must be sick to their stomach over your defense of the indefensible.


Living in Florida, I realize the importance of accurate and factual reporting in the face of an impending


hurricane.  Apparently you believe the public isn’t entitled to that but Trump is entitled to your protection.


Shame, shame, shame.


Realizing that you speak to an audience of one (the idiot at the President’s desk) I hope you hear from the


vast majority of Americans who recognize the truth.  He lied, repeatedly; broke a federal law in the process.


Full stop.


Kaye Byrnes


Jacksonville Florida
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